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[The Second Punjab Students’ Conference was held at Lahore
on October 19, 1929, under the persidentship of Subhash
Chandra Bose. Bhagat Singh grabbed the opportunity and

sent this message asking the students to plunge
whole-heartedly into the comming movement of 1930–31 and
carry the message of revolution to the remotest corners of the
country. It was jointly signed with B.K. Dutt. The message
was read in the open session. It received a thounderous

applause from the students with the slogans of Bhagat Singh
Zindabad!]
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COMRADES
Today, we cannot ask the youth to take to pistols and bombs.

Today, students are confronted with a far more important as-
signment. In the coming Lahore Session the Congress is to give
call for a fierce fight for the independence of the country. The
youth will have to bear a great burden in this difficult times
in the history of the nation. It is true that students have faced
death at the forward positions of the struggle for independence.
Will they hesitate this time in proving their same staunchness
and self-confidence ? The youth will have to spread this revo-
lutionary message to the far corner of the country. They have
to awaken crores of slum-dwellers of the industrial areas and
villagers living in worn-out cottages, so that we will be inde-
pendent and the exploitation of man by man will become an
impossibility. Punjab is considered politically bockward even
otherwise. This is also the responsibility of the youth. Taking
inspiration from themartyr Yatindra Nath Das andwith bound-
less reverence for the country, they must prove that they can
fight with steadfast resolve in this struggle for independence.




